33 SIERRA STREET e RENO PHONE 2-4516

30 November, 1956

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
325 Shirley Avenue
Buffalo 15, New York
Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of KOLO in
Geneva, Nebraska.

Our "Midnight to Morn" program which you heard will be off
the air until next May, but we plan to resume it at that
time.

Thanks once again for your letter.

Very truly yours,

it

RWC : fpm Richard W. Colon,
General Manager
KOLO Radio
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